
 

 

 

Wednesday, September 28th 2022 

*The Theme for this week is “Wildcats are the Best in All the Land”. Wear your best red, white 
and blue. Dress code applies.  
 
*Pep rally on Friday at 1:45pm.  
 
*Students, if you would like to participate in events such as Hey Day – and are interested in help-
ing others – be sure to pick up your peer helper application TODAY! Applications are open to any 
10th – 12th grader. Applications are due this Friday! If you have questions about this group see 
Mrs. Shugart, Ms. Kirby, Mrs. Goshorn or Mrs. Barnes. You can pick up applications in one of 
these rooms or the office.  
 
*Sports pictures are now online, ready to view and order. Go to BillMillerPhotographers.com and 
enter the password: FYHSPORTS22  
 
 *The flu mist has been rescheduled for Friday, Oct. 14th. You must have turned in a form ahead 
of time to receive the mist.  
 
*10th and 11th graders, the PSAT will be given on Tuesday, Oct. 25th. The cost for the test is $20. 
Please come to see Ms. Kirby in the office to sign up and pay for the PSAT.  
 
*Students, just a reminder, please avoid putting any objects on your Chromebook keyboard. Pen-
cils, erasers, even paper clips can crack your screen.  

*Reminder to all TA’s, you must sign in with Mrs. Fischer, in the library, everyday or you will be 
marked absent.  

*If you have Chromebook problems, do not come to the library. You must fill out a Happy Fox 
trouble ticket, or get someone else to fill one out for you. Please be patient as we try to resolve 
everyone’s technical problems.  

*Students, reminder, we do not accept deliveries with Door dash or Grub hub, no food deliveries 
to students.   

*Reminder Students, you must come to the office to check in or check out. If you are late, you 
must check into the office, Do not just go to class. Also, Do not leave campus without signing out 
in the office, if you have a parent note to check out.  

*All attendance notes need to be turned in to the office first thing in the morning. If you have been 
absent, you must bring your note to the front office or email notes to Mrs. Vezertzis at 
kvezertzis@fpcsk12.com  Check out notes must be turned into the front office by 8:30am.  
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